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 READY TO USE

POULIN'S 

EXTERMINATING SERVICES

MULTI-PURPOSE INSECT DUST

ANTS        SPIDERS
EARWIGS     CRICKETS
SOWBUGS     CUTWORM

GUARANTEE:  Chlorpyrifos 0.5%

REG. NO. 17798-03 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

KILLS MANY SOIL-INHABITING AND HOUSEHOLD INSECTS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

300 g

Made in Canada

POULIN EXTERMINATORS 
24 Marion Place, 

Winnipeg, Manitoba  
R2H 0S9

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Pests out-of-doors

TURF AND LAWNS - Make no more than 2 applications per season. 
White Grubs, European chafer larvae, Japanese beetle larvae-
apply 400 g per 10 square metres and water into turf.

Ants-apply 200 grams per 10 square metres.  Treat ant nests and
trails.  Chinch Bugs-apply at a rate of 200 g per 10 square
metres at first sign of damage.  Water thoroughly.  Keep off lawn
until dry.

ORNAMENTAL SHRUBS AND BUSHES - Make no more than 2 applications
per season.  Ants, crickets, earwigs, sowbugs, spiders, cutworms,
white grubs, European chafer larvae and Japanese beetle larvae. 



Apply dust to turf or to soil around plants at a rate of 400 g
per 10 square metres. For control of the following foliar pests,
dust plants lightly; aphids, mealybugs, mites, scales,
spittlebugs, thrips, and whiteflies. Apply to give uniform
coverage of upper and lower leaf surfaces.  Do not use on roses,
azaleas, camellias, poinsettias, oxalis, coleus or variegated
ivy.

GARDENS:  For control of cutworms apply if damage is expected. 
Use on broccoli, brussels sprouts, cabbage, chinese cabbage,
cauliflower, carrots, celery, cucumber, green pepper, onion,
potato, sweet corn, and tomato.  Apply dust to soil around plant
at a rate of 70g per 10 metres of row.  Do not use on green
bunching onions.

For control of potato flea beetle and tarnished plant bug on
potato apply dust to plant at a rate of 35g per 10 metres of row. 
Repeat weekly as needed.  Do not make more than nine applications
during one season.

Days to wait between application and harvest.

Broccoli                 32 Days        Celery         70 Days
Brussels Sprouts         32 Days        Cucumber       60 Days
Cabbage                  32 Days        Green Pepper   40 Days
Carrot                   60 Days        Onion          60 Days
Chinese Cabbage          32 Days        Potato          7 Days
Cauliflower 32 Days Sweet Corn 70 Days

Tomato         70 Days

INSECT PESTS OF HOUSEPLANT SOIL AND ON HOUSEPLANTS - If possible
remove plants out-of-doors for treatment.

For Soil Insects-Apply dust lightly to soil around plant.  Repeat
as needed but no more than once every 2 months.

For Foliar Insects-Dust plant to give thorough coverage of upper
and lower leaf surfaces.  Do not use on roses, azaleas,
camellias, poinsettias, geraniums, oxalis, coleus or variegated
ivy.  Repeat as needed but no more than once every 2 months.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not allow dust to contact food, food preparing
surfaces, utensils or drinking water.  Wash contaminated food
surfaces and utensils with soap and water.  Do not use in poultry
houses or other animal buildings.

May cause irritation to skin or eyes; avoid contact.  Avoid
inhaling dust.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after using.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN



WARNING:  This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans.  Avoid
contamination of ornamental fish fonds and fish bowls.  Dispose
of the container away from food, feed or water supplies.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed induce vomiting and seek medical
attention.  Flush contaminated eyes and skin with plenty of
water.  For eyes get prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine by injection only is
an antidote.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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